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Climate change is real and we in Oregon are beginning to experience the effects.  

We  had several heat waves last summer. And who can forget the days of smoke 

from forest fires when we had to stay in our homes. 

  

 We deserve to know how much  State money is invested in the fossil fuel industry. 

Oregon Democrats have stated that they want to protect our environment and work 

for a sustainable future. The Oregon Treasury has $130 billion to invest. Where does 

it all go? The investment holdings are public information and should be readily 

available to the public.   

 

The Treasury Transparency Bill HB4115 will shine a light on where  our Oregon State 

Treasury investment money goes. 

 

Please this bill. 


